
 
  

Forever Yours 
Tribute to Patsy Cline featuring Casey and the Bobcats 

 
A very special concert event comes to ___________________________________ on 
_____________ at_______, when the award-winning Casey Makela, and the Bobcats, 
present a tribute to the legacy and music of the legendary Patsy Cline.  
 
Hailed as the nation’s most exciting, and authentic sounding Patsy Cline tribute band, 
this show receives the highest acclaim from audiences everywhere. Casey Makela and 
the Bobcats perform your favorite Patsy Cline songs including, I Fall to Pieces, Walkin’ 
After Midnight, Crazy, So Wrong, You Belong to Me, Strange, Lovesick Blues, Always, 
Closer Walk with Thee, Stupid Cupid, and many more - over 25 of Patsy’s favorites in 
all!  
 
Patsy Cline’s tragic death deprived the nation of one its most beloved country music 
talents. But, Patsy’s popularity continues to rise, and people of every age group love 
her timeless renditions of country music favorites now, more than ever. As public 
demand for the nostalgia of the 1950’s and early 1960’s continues to grow, Forever 
Yours tribute to Patsy Cline featuring Casey and the Bobcats musically escorts 
audiences back to that time and takes them on a memorable sentimental journey that 
deeply touches hearts and leaves people breathless.  
 
Although the show is not an impersonation act, the similarities between Patsy’s and 
Casey’s voices are unmistakable and riveting. As one reviewer wrote, “Casey Makela 
channels Patsy Cline so flawlessly; you simple have to be there to experience it!”  
With Casey Makela, the Bobcats consist of the collaborative work of musicians Don 
Jack on drums, Eric Dunckel on the upright bass, Nate Myers on acoustic guitar, Amy 
Merrick on piano, and Dan Ager on electric guitar. Together, they put on a show that is 
distinguished for its high standard of musical precision. As another reviewer stated, 
“The band is so great, they sound like they are straight out of Nashville!”  
 
Asked what the attraction is in doing a Patsy Cline tribute show, Makela answered, 
“Patsy Cline is one of the most inspiring vocalists I have ever heard. As an artist, I work 
hard to channel her talent accurately and respectfully in order to honor her and keep 
her memory alive.”  
 

For more information visit:   www.ForeverPatsyCline.com 


